

## August is National Water Quality Month

ERIC ADAMS July 31, 2012

Senator Adams
recognizes August
as
National Water Quality
Month

Click here for the Senator's message and for resources to learn more.



Dear Constituents:

It is August, and the summer is beginning to wind down. As the days have been muggy and hot, I hope that everyone has been keeping cool and staying hydrated.

The uninterrupted availability of clean drinking water has caused us to take our valuable
resource for granted, and we often fail to realize how regular human activities impact our
water quality. Therefore, August has been designated as National Water Quality month
For more information, and tips on keeping your drinking water safe, please visit the U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency's website: www.epa.gov/OW/index.html
Yours Truly,
Eric Adams
NYS Senator
District #20